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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 1:48 PM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: Sanitation Proposal--Preserve driveway pickup of recycling.

 

From: Eric Brenner <ebrenn@gmail.com> 

Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 10:52 AM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Sanitation Proposal--Preserve driveway pickup of recycling.  

  
I understand there is a recommendation to the Scarsdale Board to add weekly curbside pick up of food scraps and also increase commingled 

recycling pickup to be weekly.  I support food scrap initiative, but I understand that to implement these changes would require termination of 

the program whereby commingled recycling is picked up at the back of the driveway.  I think this is a mistake.  Driveway pickup is a 

convenience that is a significant amenity in Scarsdale.  Please do not take it away.     
 

--  

Eric Brenner 

17 Wayside Lane 


